
ADOPTION OF ROAD 
MANAGEMENT PLAN

In accordance with the Road Management Act 2004 (Vic) and 
the Road Management (General) Regulations 2016 (Vic),  
Port Phillip City Council (Council) gives notice that at its 
ordinary meeting on 2 July 2025 Council adopted an amended 
Road Management Plan.
The purpose of the Plan is to identify the relevant standards 
that Council will apply to the inspection, maintenance and report 
of the roads and classes of roads to which Council’s Road 
Management Plan applies having regard to available resources.
The Road Management Plan and the associated Public Road 
Register or any amendment to these incorporated documents is 
available at Council’s Customer Service Centre at: 
99A Carlisle Street, St Kilda 
and on Council’s website: 
www.portphillip.vic.gov.au.
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Chief Executive Officer


